
SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER 2020 LITTLE SUNSHINES 
NEWSLETTER 

CURRICULUM 

OUR SEPTEMBER CURRICULUM THEMES ARE 
“ALL ABOUT ME” AND “ALL ABOUT MY FAMI-
LY” IN THESE 4 WEEKS WE WILL ALL GET 
TO KNOW ONE ANOTHER AS OUR NEW  
SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS. OUR FIRST HALF OF 
OCTOBER  WILL BE “NUTS FOR NUTRITION”. 
THE CHILDREN WILL LEARN ALL ABOUT THE 
FIVE FOOD GROUPS AND WILL GET A 
CHANCE TO MAKE THEIR OWN HEALTHY 
SNACK.. OUR SECOND HALF OF OCTOBER IS 
“DOWN ON THE FARM “  AND THE CHILDREN 
WILL LEARN ABOUT ALL OUR BARNYARD 
FRIENDS AND THEIR JOBS ON THE FARM.   

BIRTHDAYS 

Gavin Morrison 9/1 
Michele Cassell 9/4 
Elliott Michael 9/11 
Maci Harrison 9/16 
Emma Forquer 9/22 
Luke Harrison 10/5 

JoJo Cain 10/12 
Qai Rhyne 10/29 

Kim Michael 10/30 
Caiden Tyson 10/31 

 

CLOSINGS & 
SPECIAL DAYS 

 
 
COLUMBUS DAY 10/12-
OPEN 
 
HALLOWEEN 10/31 
 
DAY LIGHT  
SAVINGS TIME 11/1 
(SET CLOCKS BACK)  
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS 
DANCE AT 10AM. NO 
COST 
 
IF YOU SIGNED UP 
FOR DANCE, IT  
STARTS IN  
OCTOBER. THERE IS A 
COST FOR DANCE. 
 
PLEASE CHANGE OUT 
YOUR CHILD’S CUBBY 
FOR WINTERS 
CLOTHES 
 
PLEASE SEND IN A 
PICTURE OF YOUR 
FAMILY TO YOUR 
CHILD’S TEACHER 
 
PLEASE LET ME KNOW 
IF YOUR CHILD HAS 
ANY KIND OF ALLER-
GIES IN AN EMAIL TO 
ME PLEASE. 

New Staff 
We are growing at Little Sunshines and we have added to 
our staff. Ms. Conchetta, Ms Sam and Ms. Michele are back 
and we have added  more staff. 
-We have Ms. Karrien in the 2s and 3s . She was a student 
15 years ago and we are glad to have her join us! 
-We have Ms. Rhiannon, our afternoon helper in our 2s and 
3s and wherever she is needed. She goes to Perry Hall and 
lives in the neighborhood, 
-We have Ms.Nichole In our Infant Room. She has been in 
the field for over 20 years with all her certifications And 
MD Excel Level 3. She lives in Middle River with her 
daughter. 
-We have Ms. Shantee who will join our Infant room . Ms. 
Shantee has worked for me for 10 years at two different cen-
ters. She has all her certifications and is a Level 3 MD Ex-
cels. Ms. Shantee resides in Owings Mills with her husband 
and has 2 grown children . 
-We welcome Ms. Mack who will serve as our curriculum 
consultant and Brigance Testing Facilitator. Testing starts on 
September 21st. Parents will get a copy of the testing sched-
ule to show when your child will be tested. Ms Mack has her 
Doctorate Degree in Human Services with specializations in 
Family and Children Counseling, as well as Special Educa-
tion and has worked for me as Kindergarten teacher for 7 
years. Please help us welcome everyone!!!  

HALLOWEEN 
LUNCHEON AND 

PARTY 

ON OCTOBER 30th WE WILL HAVE A 
SPECIAL LUNCHEON FOR THE KIDS 
AND THEIR FAMILIES. EVERYONE IS 
WELCOME TO JOIN US AT NOON FOR  
A NICE HOT TURKEY LUNCH. IF YOU 
WOULD LIKE TO COME, PLEASE SIGN  
UP ON OUR FRONT SHEET. AT 3PM THE 
CHILDREN WILL GET A CHANCE TO 
PRANCE AROUND IN THEIR COSTUMES  
AND HAVE A SMALL PARTY.I ASK THAT 
THE CHILDREN NOT WEAR SCARY OR 
VIOLENT COSTUMES. THEY CAN COME 
TO SCHOOL IN THEM OR CAN CHANGE 
AT 3PM. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BRING 
IN SOMETHING FOR THE PARTY, 
PLEASE SIGN UP. 

The Farm is Coming to US!!! 

On October 26th we will have Quiver Farm bring their trav-
eling farm to our back yard. They will come at 10am for a 
morning of learning, petting and feeding all the different 
kinds of animals they will bring. Cost is $15 per child and 

parents are welcome for free. 

Picture Day 

Library Cart 
We have a Library Cart at front of hall-

way. We have  all genres for families. WE 
have beginning readers for our older chil-
dren and Board Books for younger chil-
dren. Labels are on containers and just 

bring back when done. 

 On October 12th at 8:30am we will 
have Mr. Rodney visit us for School 
and Christmas Pictures. We will also 
take class photos 


